
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 May 23, 2024 

Contact: Police Department Watch Commander 
Phone: (626) 403-7297 
Email:  wc@southpasadenaca.gov  
 

 
Police Department Conducts Bicycle, Pedestrian Safety Operation 

 
South Pasadena (Calif.) - On Friday, May 17, 2024, the South Pasadena Police 

Department carried out a bicycle and pedestrian safety operation in observance of the 

state's Bike Safety Month. This operation took place on Fremont Avenue, between Oak 

Street and Monterey Road, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. During this period, thirty-two 

individuals were contacted. 

“Safety is a shared responsibility, with drivers holding the greatest responsibility 

to keep other road users safe,” Chief Brian Solinsky said. “We hope this operation 

serves as a reminder to everyone to practice due care and to look out for one another.” 

The Police Department plans to conduct another safety operation in September 

2024, aligning with the state's Pedestrian Safety Month. 

Funding for this program was provided by a grant from the California Office of 

Traffic Safety, through the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration. 
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